

Welcome back! 
We hope you had a fabulous break and are refreshed and ready for the last half-term in the Reception year.
This first week back, we are focussing on the Queen and a particular decade of her reign. We have the 90s. We will look at music, food, toys, television and fashion from this decade alongside various important moments that occurred for the Queen and her family during this time. We will be performing our hit from the 90s at the Jubilee celebrations on Friday, we are hoping that you will join in with ours as I’m sure you will recognise it. We will also be performing our pieces for Sandringham’s Got Talent, so please give your child time and encouragement to practice this week.
Our topic over the next seven weeks is space, and then focussing on Earth and how we can look after our wonderful planet. If the children have any books (fact or fiction) about space or looking after our planet then please feel free to bring them in to share them with the other children
Maths will be focussing on adding (when we don’t know both of the numbers we are adding but do know the answer), taking away, sharing equally, odd and even numbers and problem solving.
Phonics continues with phase 4, which looks at multi syllable words with adjacent consonants. We will be writing more sentences this half-term too.
Focus Child will start again on the 13th. Remember that the bag is for four items that are of great importance to your child e.g. photos, toys, things they’ve made, books etc.
Thank you for all your hard work this year, it has been most appreciated. If you can keep up the excellent work by reading with your children at least three times each week and going through old and new keywords regularly, this would be brilliant. 
Kindest regards,              
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